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dispar

DISBLOK

BAIT BLOCK

GUARANTEE:  CHLOROPHACINONE    0.005%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

FOR NORWAY AND ROOF RATS PLACE BAITS DISBLOK AREAS VISITED BY 
RODENTS SUCH AS: TUNNELS, PATHS AND WHERE THEY USUALLY EAT.  
REPLACE ANY STALE OR MOULDY BAITS AND BAIT FOR 15 DAYS AND 
CONTINUE BAITING UNTIL ALL SIGNS OF FEEDINGS HAVE STOPPED.  WHERE 
A CONTINUOUS SOURCE OF INFESTATION IS PRESENT, PERMANENT DISBLOK 
STATIONS SHOULD BE ESTABLISHED AND THE BAIT DISBLOK REPLACED AS 
NEEDED

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP BAIT OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, PETS AND 
LIVESTOCK.

REGISTRATION NO. 19036 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DISPAR VETERINARY PRODUCTS 
JOLIETTE, QUEBEC, 

CANADA
J6E 3Z1

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the 
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest 
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe 
conditions.

PRECAUTIONS:



Keep out of reach of children.  If taken in large doses by humans 
or animals, it may reduce the clotting ability of the blood and 
cause internal bleeding.  Place baits in protected places 
inaccessible to children and domestic animals or in tamper-proof 
bait boxes.  Do not contaminate food, feed and drinking water.  
Burn or bury bodies of dead rodents.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:

If swallowed give 1 or 2 glasses of water to patient and induce 
vomiting placing finger in throat.  Repeat until vomit is clear.  
Call physician.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Blood transfusions combine with intravenous injections and oral 
doses of vitamin K1 are indicated as if it was haemorrhage caused 
by an excessive dose of dicumarol.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management 
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label 
information.  This service and this information do not replace 
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any 
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this 
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not 
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from 
reliance upon this service.
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